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Skin Substitute Products Not Covered by Nevada Medicaid 

Attention provider types 10, 12, 20, 21, 24, 46, 72 and 77:  Effective with claims processed on or after 

October 1, 2014, HCPCS codes for certain skin substitute products have been end dated in the Nevada Medicaid 

Management Information System (MMIS).  This action is due to Medicare not considering these products as being 

medically reasonable and necessary, and therefore they are not covered by Nevada Medicaid. 

Following is the list of the HCPCS codes that have been end dated in MMIS and are not billable:  Q4100, Q4103, 

Q4104, Q4107, Q4108, Q4110, Q4111, Q4112, Q4113, Q4114, Q4115, Q4118 and Q4119. 

 


